

Freedom of Information Central Correspondence Team Central Operations PO Box 3468 Sheffield S3 8WA

Email: FOIRequests@homeoffice. gov.uk

Jack Maxwell Email: request-687355-540b235b@whatdotheyknow.com

FOI Reference: 60070

22 October 2020

Dear Mr Maxwell

Thank you for your enquiry of 25 August in which you requested information on immigration applications. Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I regret that we are unable to send you a full response to your request within 20 working days, as required by the FOIA. I would like to apologise on behalf of the Department for this delay, but I can assure you that we are dealing with your request and we will send you a full reply as soon as we can.

Yours sincerely

J Slater Central Operations

